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What improvements are being made?

The City of Vaughan is undertaking important municipal infrastructure 
improvements in your area, including watermain replacement, road 
reconstruction work and streetscaping improvements. These enhancements 
support the City’s continued commitment to ensuring long-term sustainability 
of municipal infrastructure. 

This project is currently in the Design Phase. Construction is expected to begin 
in spring 2023. 

Design and     Construction Scope

Design and construction will include underground infrastructure improvements, road 
reconstruction as well as the addition of parking lay-bys, cycling facilities, roadway and 
pedestrian lighting and surface enhancements with streetscaping and landscape features. 

Locations: 
Islington Avenue, from Highway 27 to Major Mackenzie Drive West
Nashville Road, from Highway 27 to Islington Avenue
Stegman’s Mill Road, from Islington Avenue to Teston Road

Pre-Construction Field Work | Summer 2021

Over the next few weeks, City-retained engineering consultants will be commencing 
investigation activities including topographic and/or legal surveys, geotechnical boreholes 
and other field investigation works. The various underground utilities (i.e. gas, telephone 
and hydro) will be identified by coloured paint markings. All roads will remain open to 
traffic while the field investigation work is being carried out, under the direction of the 
Infrastructure Delivery department.
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Project Manager:
Alan Manlucu

City of Vaughan, Infrastructure Delivery Department 

Infrastructure Development Portfolio

T: 905-832-2281 ext. 8468

E: alan.manlucu@vaughan.ca

Hours: Monday to Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m.

T: 905-832-2281

E: accessvaughan@vaughan.ca

For more information or questions related to this project, contact: 

For general inquiries, contact Access Vaughan:

vaughan.ca

Join the Conversation
The City will be hosting a virtual Public 
Information Session in early 2022, to 
inform local residents and stakeholders 
about the project, including proposed 
improvements, timelines and impacts 
on the community. Participants will also 
have an opportunity to view preliminary 
designs, provide input and have an 
opportunity to ask the project team 
questions. 

Newsletter #2 will follow in advance of 
the Public Information Session and 
provide more details. 

Visit vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects 
for updates.

Engineering Consultant:
Stantec Consulting Ltd.
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